RE&EIVED:- 28 MAR 19220 () P Original letter with

ANSWEHED: -

Dear 8ir,

* 8.8."CEORGE ¢ HENRY*

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,

17, Battery Place,

NEW YORK. March 16, 1922.

I have to advise you that requests have been reeeived
from the Pan American Petroleum & Transport Company for the

withdrawal of the classification of the following vessels: -

"GEORGE ¢ HENRY" "PAUL H HARWOOD"
"FREDERIC R KELLOGG" *FRANKLIN K LANE"

" CERROSESANOY— — " PANOILY

*S. M. SPAEDING* *CRAMPTON ANDE RSON*
"WILLIAM H DOHENY" " CERRO-AZUL"
"JMEXOIL" " FUBLOILY

"CRUDOIL"

These vessels are at present classed in the Society's

Register and
Owners state
comtinue the

The
8till remain

The
submitted to

in that of the American Bureau of Shipping, and the
that for the purpose of economy, they propose to
classification in the latter Society only.

Owmers point out that two-thirds of their fleet
classed in Lloyd's Register only.

requests for withdrawal of clasaificé$ion will be
the American Uommittee at their Me eting onthe

2lst inst. and the reports forwarded you in due course

thereafter.

The Secretary :
LONDON Wik§L- 00\§

I am, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,

Signed:- S.R.Davies.
Acting SBecretary to the
American Committee.
o “‘*zs



